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Board of Education Executive Summary  
Schools Office 
Adopting School Attendance Areas for McKinley Village at Theodore Judah 
Elementary School 
November 19, 2015

th students and 265 total K-12 
students.  
 

II.   DRIVING GOVERNANCE 
  

BP 5116 – School Attendance Boundaries 
The Governing Board shall regularly review school attendance boundaries, taking into 
account school capacities and enrollment data, geographic features, student safety and 
transportation, racial and ethnic balance, educational programs and community input. 
 
EC 35160 – Authority of Governing Boards 
The California Education Code Section 35160 provides for governing boards of any 
school district to initiate and carry on any program, activity, or otherwise act in any 
manner which is not in conflict with or inconsistent with, or preempted by, any law and 
which is not in conflict with the purposes for which school districts are established. 

 
III.   BUDGET  
 
 N/A 
 
IV.   GOALS, OBJECTIVES, AND MEASURES  
 

The SCUSD Board of Education voted in August 2013 to approve the annexation of land 
formerly in the Twin Rivers School District, commonly referred to as McKinley Village. 
The District now needs to identify Theodore Judah Elementary as the school that 
prospective students from this neighborhood will attend.  
 
 
 

 




